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Hello,

I am writing regarding your recent proposed changes to the DGR.

Seriously, dudes?! What do you think you're doing? Fair go, mate and all that, you know?

Haven't you seen Pixar's 'Monsters Inc.'? You get more energy from laughter than from screams....
Watch it again with this in mind.

Read some history. Notice how badly we speak of oppressive rulings. Notice how obviously cruel/
controlling they are in hindsight. Notice how people knew at the time. Australia is a laughing stock in
comparison to the rest of the world in so many ways. Please don't let this ridiculousness become
another one. Diversity is important. Even if you don't agree with it.

In anticipation of compassion winning the day,
HG Stuart


